
 

 

 

TERM STARTS WITH A WOW! 

The children are looking forward to some exciting 
events as we celebrate the start to our new learn-
ing and engage the children in their new topics.  

Our new areas of learning are as follows.  

Years 5 and 6 - SPACE EXPLORERS 

Years 3 and 4 - SCAVANGERS AND SETTLERS 

Years 1 and 2 - CIRCUS IS COMING TO TOWN 

Nursery and Reception - WHAT HAPPENS 
WHEN I FALL ASLEEP? 
 

CLUBS 

Clubs will start again next week. Please look out 
for our clubs form on Parentmail and see what 

great opportunities there are! 
 

LET’S GET FIT - SPECIAL 
SPORTING EVENT  

St Peter at Gowts Primary 
School have decided to host a charity Activity 
Sports day in memory of Alex Robinson.  On Mon-
day 8th January 2018, our whole school will be 
taking part in fun, sporting activities all afternoon in 
the school playground, while at the same time rais-
ing money for Lincoln County Hospital children’s 
ward.  The school is asking for a donation from 
each child (£1 - £2 recommended) to take part in 
the afternoon and help our school raise money for 
our local children’s ward who do so much to sup-
port our families. All parents are welcome to come 
and join in the fun from 

1.30 - 3.00pm.  

LET’S GET FIT! 

Mr S Magee 

Sports Leader 
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Dates for your diary: 

W/c 8/1/18 - Clubs start 

8/1/18 -  Charity Activity 
Sports Day (1.30 - 3pm) 

W/c 8/1/18 - Science 
Week 

11/1/18 - Zoolab visiting  
Nursery/Reception (am) 

15/1/18 - Y1&Y2 Circus 
Day - Workshop 

15/1/18 - Young Voices 
Concert 

16/1/18 - Image Musical 
Theatre perform ‘Robin 
Hood’ 

6&7/2/18 - Rand Farm 
Residential (Y3) 

9/2/18 - End of Term 2 

19/2/18 - Children return 
to school (Term 3) 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday Coffee 

Morning  

 Join us in school for a 
cuppa on a Friday 

morning at 8.45am  - 
10am 

HAPPY NEW YEAR to all our wonderful pu-
pils and their families!  

As we start the new year, I would like to take 
this opportunity to thank parents for all the 
support they give to their children at home.  

At St Peter at Gowts, we understand that life 
can be busy, but we recognise that children 
need the support of adults at home if they 
are to succeed in school. This includes 

 READING at least 3-5 times each week  

 Return homework books weekly 

 Arrive at school punctually (8.45am)  

 Attend school regularly (95%) 

 Ensure PE kit is in school AND NAMED 

 Access clubs and opportunities to        
develop different skills 

 Be positive about learning and achieve-
ments at school 

We can only be successful as a school if we 
work in partnership with our parents. Please 
try to help us help your children to make pro-
gress and be happy and settled at school.  

TEA-TOWELS FOR SALE 

We have some very beautiful tea-towels 
with your child’s picture on them. They are 
on sale (£4) at the office and the money 
raised goes directly to benefitting the our 
children. Please support our PTA and buy 
one as a lovely keepsake which is also func-

tional!  

VALUE THIS TERM - SELF BELIEF 

Please join us in helping your child develop their 
self-belief and confidence this term. This is a 
crucial value which will help them to be happy 
and succeed. Let’s hope all pupils develop an 
understanding of how special, unique and won-

derful they really are! 

SCIENCE WEEK 

Science week is next week. The children will be 
investigating crimes  and finding out about the 
exciting world of forensics. Watch out for the 

police crime scene tape on Monday! 

 


